
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Russell Substation Equipment-Bid #60-051916 
From: Garey S. Edwards, Electric Utilities Director Meeting Date: June 20, 2016 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date / 
Advertised By: 

 
N/A 

Attachments: 
 
 
 

Attachment A:  Southeastern Engineers Bid Recommendation 
Attachment B:  City Bid Tabulation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
Converting/upgrading Russell Substation from 69 kV to 100 kV. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
The Russell Substation upgrade has been scheduled in our Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) as part of the 
conversion of the old 69 kV system to the new 100 kV system.  The current equipment is approximately 40 years 
old. The equipment purchased in Bid 60-051916 is for circuit breakers and relay panels required for the upgrade. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds are included in the 2015-16 budget to cover this project. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
Council is requested to approve the contract for Bid No. 60 to Siemans Industry, Inc. in the amount of $143,670.00 
for Russell Street substations upgrades. 
 

 
 
 
 

                           








